
From: Ashley Di Battista   

Sent: Wednesday, 8 September 2010 11:59 AM 
To: NationalBoards 

Subject: ATT: Chair Psychology Board Endorsement Guidelines 

 
I , Ashley Di Battista, University of Melbourne, 2nd Year Clinical Neuropsychology, support the 
changes proposed in the consultation paper 'Consultation Paper 5: Proposed Revisions to the 
Guidelines on Area of Practice Endorsement (August 2010)'.   
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to support the transition of students into practice conditions. 
 
 
Ashley Di Battista  MA Psych, Brain Behaviour and Cog Sci 
Provisional Psychologist, Victoria 
MPsych/PhD Candidate, Clinical Neuropsychology 
Department of Psychology 
University of Melbourne 
12th Floor, Redmond Barry Building 
Melbourne, VIC,  3010 
Australia 
E   a.dibattista@pgrad.unimelb.edu.au 
 
 

mailto:a.dibattista@pgrad.unimelb.edu.au



